
 

 

 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information request 
 
Date request received: 25 July 2016 
Date of response: 12 August 2016 
LSB reference: 20160722-01 
 
 
Request: 
 
Please advise the cost of the report: Regulatory issues surrounding PII arrangements in 
legal services provision, by the Regulatory Policy Institute in accordance with the Freedom 
of Information Act. 
 
If the cost was shared with any other body, please advise the total cost and the proportion 
paid by the LSB. 
 
 
Response: 
 
I write in response to your email of 25 July in which you asked to be advised of the cost of to 
the LSB of the report by the Regulatory Policy Institute on the regulatory issues surrounding 
professional indemnity insurance arrangements in legal services provision. Your enquiry has 
been considered in accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
The cost of the report was £6000 plus VAT, and the LSB did not share this cost with any 
other party. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response to your request for information, you have the right to 
ask for an internal review or to submit a complaint (see LSB’s Freedom of information – 
Complaints procedure: 
http://www.legalservicesboard.org.uk/can_we_help/lsb_policies_procedures/freedom_of_info
rmation/index.htm. 
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